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Rosenberg Corey

From: Mark Brown <mbrown.ocean@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 2:28 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

My wife and I have a couple rental houses in Jackson County where we live we had planned to use rental 
income in retirement to survive because social security appears to be on the way out and doesnt cover the cost 
of living. We aren't rich by any means just trying to figure out how to live after retiring in about 10 years. If this 
bill turns into law it makes this retirement strategy useless for us because we won't be able to actively manage 
the houses to our best ability in order ensure the investment in fact it will cost us money to have rental houses in 
the long run. 
 
Please do not pass this bill- 
---  
Mark Brown 

mbrown.ocean@gmail.com 

541.690.6711  


